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18 November 2015 

 

The Danish company Photocat A/S (Publ.) announces its first day of trading 
being November 20st 2015 on the Nasdaq First North Stockholm. 
 
The Danish environmental technology company Photocat A/S has been admitted by Nasdaq to commence 
trading its shares on November 20st 2015 on First North in Stockholm. The listing has been in process for a 
while and the CEO of Photocat, Mr. Michael Humle explains: “The listing on Nasdaq in Stockholm is a 
milestone for our company. We have worked hard and with dedication during an intense time period to 
achieve this goal. We believe that the listing will have a positive impact on our company’s future 
development, as it will increase the public awareness of Photocat and its business. Consequently, we 
forsee that the listing is an impostant step that will further strengthen the company’s position in its markets, 
and thus constitute a good platform for future growth.”	
  
 
Photocat manufactures patented coating materials for both outdoor and indoor applications with the effect 
to degrade NOx and VOC´s when exposed to light. Both NOx and VOC’s are severely damaging to human 
health. Photocat’s patented technology is a very efficient and an economically viable alternative to many of 
the traditional technologies targeting NOx (e.g. bus catalysts, flue gas cleaning etc.). 
 
The alarming NOx levels in Copenhagen as well as in other major cities around the world has once again 
come to the attention of environmental decision makers with the VW “Diesel-gate” which has shown that 
the emissions of NOx’s from cars is at a much higher level than anticipated.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
For More Information, Please Contact: 
Michael Humle, CEO at Photocat A/S  Thomas Becker, Board of Directors, Photocat A/S 
Tel: +45 22 10 25 23    Tel: +45 29 61 70 10 
E-mail: michael@photocat.net   E-mail:tb@photocat.net 
 
 

 
 


